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October 20, 2006
Re: Interior Demolition, Inc.

To Whom It May Concern:

On behalf of the Commerce Community Development Commission (Commission), it is
my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Interior Demolition, Inc. For the
past 10 years, Interior Demolition, Inc. has worked on several City projects of varied
sizes. Most recently, the City of Commerce, through the Commission, has been active in
the revitalization of the Telegraph Corridor,

To date, Interior Demolition, Inc. has demolished over 450,000 square feet of
improvements as part of the Telegraph Corridor project. Interior Demolition, Inc. has
performed their work diligently, professionally and at very affordable rates. In addition,
Mr. George Molina has worked closely with our Sheriffs and Fire Departments, allowing
them to perform trainings in the buildings prior to demolition.

I hope that you have the opportunity to work with Interior Demolition, Inc. as I'm sure

they will meet all your expectations. If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at
(323) 722-4805, extension 2213.

Sir7ely,
——_

Heriberto Valdes
Community Development Coordinator
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